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Over 200 families attended the ceremony at the KEA Family Church of New York and New Jersey. The 
hall was overflowing with families and individuals, young and old, to receive the Special Grace. 
 
“The experience was similar to that of Foundation Day Holy Wine Ceremony,” said KEA pastor, Rev. Ki 
Yeal Lee, “in that everyone desired to start anew, repent, and reinvent their faith. With a newly cleansed 
mind and body, they can appreciate Heavenly Parent and True Parents in a new way. They feel like 
owners of Cheon Il Guk. I myself feel spiritually refreshed, and that the spiritual foundation has changed. 
Something is under way.” 
 
 
 
 


